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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 5-13-21

The notice to proceed was issued and tree removals are under way as of Wednesday May 12th. Tree removal will continue throughout the project area. Rick’s Tree Service has an intended purpose for the trees that are being removed as part of the project and will haul them off site. Please be aware of tree removal activities and maintain a safe distance. 
Temporary water lines that will serve residents and business during construction will be placed by the end of the week. The prime contractor, Ulland Brothers Inc., intends to begin installing watermain early next week on the west end of 6th Avenue near Skunk Creek up to the existing roadway. After this work is completed they will move operations to the east end of 6th Avenue at 7th Street (CSAH 20) to begin removing existing surfacing and installing the sanitary sewer from 7th Street (CSAH 20) through the 8th Street (CSAH 30) intersection. 
A few reminders, the temporary water lines should remain undisturbed by non-construction personnel. Moving lines for the purpose of mowing or other activities can cause stresses in the line and may cause them to rupture. Also, be aware of your surroundings while traveling within active construction areas. Keep a safe distance and use your best judgement. Safety is the number one priority. If you have any questions reach out to myself or one of the contacts listed on the project website. 

Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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